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The following correspondence is being sent on behalf of MaryAnn Piccolo, Executive Associate
Comptroller in the Office of the Comptroller:

 
 
Dear all,
 
I am saddened to announce that Nina Walker has resigned from her position as Corporate Tax
Compliance Manager to pursue an exciting new opportunity. While we are sad to see her go, we
wish her all the best in this new chapter of her career. In her short time here, she has been a
positive impact and set the stage for continuing to enhance our tax compliance efforts. Her last
day will be March 8.
 
While we search for a new tax compliance manager, Kata Carangi will be serving in an interim
capacity. Hillary Stein will become our interim senior compliance specialist, taking over for Kate.
With the help of both Kate and Hillary we will continue to advance our work in working
classification and improving automation and efficiencies in the process.
 
With the Comptroller’s Office now taking the lead in initially classifying service providers and
monitoring compliance, I would also like to remind you of how to best submit any questions you
may have. If you have questions related to setting up a vendor, you can reach out directly to
Procurement, and if you have questions about setting up an individual determined to be an
employee, you should begin with your area HR representative.
 
 
MaryAnn Q Piccolo
Executive Associate Comptroller - Corporate Tax, Compliance, & Payroll
University of Pennsylvania
215-898-8967 (Through WebEx)
mpiccolo@upenn.edu

 

 
The Penn Employee Solution Center is now available to help with your HR/payroll questions.
Knowledgeable Solution Center Specialists are available Monday through Friday, during
business hours, to answer your questions. The number to call is 215-898-7372 or you may send
an email to solutioncenter@upenn.edu.
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